Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 1:59 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Counsel for ordnance modification re cruise boats

From: Brian Harrison <briangharrison@me.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 1:58 PM

To: Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Counsel for ordnance modification re cruise boats

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioner Lopez

| hope that you will ensure that the selection of counsel to help redraft an ordinance to comply with the voters desire to
curtail large cruise ships, will be open and transparent. Counsel should be experienced but not involved in any prior
legislation that would present a conflict. It is important that this selection process is conducted in full sight of the
commissioners and preventing any bias against the will of the voters of Key West.

Brian Harrison

628 William Street



